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Weekly Newsletter 
Monday 11th March   

Potatoes winners  
Rec: Luca, Hollie and Reia 

Year 1 Aryan, Arthur and Georgia,  
Year 2 Annabel S, Abby and Thomas 

Year 3 William, Faith and Ivy,  
Year 4 Theo, Enzo and Hattie 
Year 5 Tia, Nicole and Sophie 

Year 6 William, Spencer and Stanley 
Winners received a book voucher and two runners up 

an Easter Egg.  
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Monday 18th March    Non– Uniform Day—Bring Easter Chocolate 
Wednesday 20th March   Year 3 Class Assembly—2.45pm  
Saturday 23rd March 1-3pm Easter Egg Bingo—more details to follow 
Mon 25th & Tues 26th March Parents Evening 4pm-7pm  
Wednesday 27th March   Year 4 Class Assembly—2.45pm  
Thursday 28th March    School closes for Easter Break 3.30pm 
Thursday 28th March    Egg decorating in KS2 and Egg rolling in KS1 

Achievement Awards 
  

WELL DONE TO EVERYONE! 
YR: Daisy, Isabelle  Y1: Baker, Teddy  Y2: Arlo, Sarrinah  Y3: Elsie G, 
Mia  Y4: Hattie, Ophelia  Y5: Daniel, Evelyn  Y6: Ben, Freddy 

Thank you to you all for supporting the 

non-uniform day on Friday for Lowry!  

This week Pankhusrt team have won 

the house points! Well done to them!  

Neville won last week! 

Uniform  
 
We are making some changes to our PE  uniform.  These 
will be phased in from September 2024.  More information 
will be shared soon.  
The cost of uniform will be subsidised whilst we phase in 
the changes.  Thank you!  

Parents’ Evening 
It is Parents’ Evening on Monday 
25th and Tuesday 26th March.  It is 
the same system as in                
November.  Online booking will open 
at 11am on Friday 15th March and 
will close on Friday 22nd March.  The 
letter and link will be uploaded to   
Parent Hub this week.  

Bikeability  
 
Year 5 completed their Bikeability this week.  The   
weather was glorious for them and their behaviour 
matched! They were great ambassadors for our school!  
 

Well done Year 5!  

Water bottles 
Please only send water in water bottles.   
Please keep bottles simple. No ‘Stanley bottles’ or ‘Air 
Up bottles’ are allowed.  It becomes unmanageable 
and a competition to keep up with the latest trends if 
we are not careful!  
Thanks for your support with this.  
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KS2 Egg Decorating ~ Thursday 28th March 

Thursday 28th March the KS2 children will spend the morning decorating their 
eggs. Children should design, plan and bring in all the materials that they will 
need. Each year the designs have become progressively bigger and more ex-
travagant therefore we are continuing to restrict the size to that of a shoe box, 
or cereal box. 

Please do not send in any super glue or adhesive sprays, glue will be available 
for children to use. 

 
Reception and KS1 Egg Rolling  ~ Thursday 28th March  

On Thursday 30th March, the infant children will be playing ‘Hunt The Egg’ and 
‘Egg Rolling’. Please can they bring in a decorated hard boiled egg. The egg 
that rolls the furthest will win the prize, so please just use felt tips or paints for 
the decoration. 

 
Thank you for supporting this Unsworth Easter Tradition. 

Football 

Well done to the Year 4, 5 
and 6 this week.  Some 

children represented school 
at football.  Y5/6 at a 

match with Heaton Park 
and some Y4’s represented 

us at a tournament in     
Salford.  All children repre-
sented school to a really 
high standard and played 

well.  

Bike Raffle  
 
Well done to Ben and Abbie —they won the £300      
Cookson Bike Voucher in the Pupil Premium Bike Raffle.   
 
Thank you to everyone that completed a form to be    
entered into the draw!  


